Ref. No.2019-01
November 2018
CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO.,LTD.

To whom it may Concern;

Notification of Discontinuation

We would like to announce that CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. has decided fo discontinue
production of the products stated as the following below.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this decision.

We also ask you to communicate this noftification of discontinuance to your company's relevant
departments. ‘

Sincerely,

* Subject products: CL-425F-C1CC-SD-TS
CL-425F-UCC-SD-TS
ClL-425F-V-SD-TS
SE-425F-V2-SD-TS
SE-425F-VB-8D-TS
SE-425F-VB-SD-TS
SE-425F-V-SD-TS
CL-M425F-N7CCS-8D

* Reason: We have difficulty in continuing stable production and supply of
the subject products due to the significant reduction in demand.
* Due date of replacement
of final order: March 31, 2019
If you have any questions in this regard, please feel free to contact our sales representative

at your earliest convenience.

* Sales representative: -
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